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From: waltthescheduler@gmail.com on behalf of Vice President AFSCME Local 6000
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Statement of Parking Enforcement Officers
Date: Monday, March 8, 2021 10:39:03 PM
Attachments: PEOStatement2TCPSRC030821.pdf

Good Evening,
On behalf of a super majority of Parking Enforcement Officers with the Madison Police
Department, Employee Association AFSCME Local 6000 is presenting this statement in
response to Legistar File #64333.
We, along with these Parking Enforcement Officers look forward to further dialogue regarding
this study and resolution!
Walt Jackson, Vice President EA AFSCME Local 6000
608-206-3588
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